
Frankton Community Association Inc. 

Minutes of meeting held at St Margarets Church Lounge 

On Wednesday 25 October 2017 

 
Present: Glyn Lewers, Bruce Cunningham, Kate Laws, Don Wallace, Robert Rutherford, 

Russell Thoms, Kirsty Sharpe, Jane Hughes, Erin Taylor, Eryn Cuttler  
Apologies Peter Jackson, Alexa Forbes, Janet Rutherford 

1. Minutes of previous meeting  held 27 September 2017 

It was Agreed that a tear drop banner for promotional activities be purchased 

No other committee business dealt with as meeting heard from QLDC regarding long term plan. 
agreed 

2. Correspondance 
QLDC – response to our 10 year plan ideas 

 ORC – Public Transport launch to Community Associations 

 NZTA – Notice of public Consultation regarding future works in Frankton area 

 QLDC/ORC/NZTA/QAC correspondence arranging public meeting 

 RPS – New bus stop BP roundabout golf course side 

 R Rutherford  Verge parking old Frankton 

 QLDC – various media releases 

 QAC – various media releases 

Comments: Glyn advised that NZTA will have website for feedback from residents up by 6 November. Not 
sure on progress with bus stop. Robert Rutherford says he thinks that residents are b eing singled out 
because QLDC want McBride Street free of parking. QLDC by law prohibits verge parking – suggest 
residents card. 

3. Finance 

Current balance           $3,260.07 

Invoices to be paid: 

St Margarets    3 x $52.00 

Domain name  2 x $40.25 

Mountain Scene  $300.00 

Mirror   $96.84 

TearDrop Banner $300.00 

 



4. General 

Committee confirmed purchase of a teardrop banner. 

Ferry Terminal. Resource consent being applied for jetty below Remarkables Park School. Glyn has 
requested a copy of the plan before FCA make any comment. Probably no room for parking beside 
the school. Maybe park and ride (airport and Ferry). Await plan from QLDC. Glyn will email members 
for views. 

Moved that FCA utilize $4,000 of donated fundsfor the Frankton beach enhancement project Moved 
Don Seconded Kate 

This would be an opportunity for FCA to arrange residents to assist. Queenstown airport have advised 
that they wish to invest staff and time to clean up the beach. (Marie Day is events coordinator for 
QLDC and has offered to assist) 

Fundraising for large slide (similar to one in Margaret Mahy playground in Christchurch. $50k aprox 
to install.  

Rules update. Glyn says there is a need for these to be updated – volunteers to update/add/delete. 
There is a template on the Companies office website.Don and Kate will look at this  Moved Kate  
Seconded Russell 

Membership. $500 in and $200 outstanding on subscriptions.  Bruce will send invoices automatically 
on an annual basis. Anyone to be added just send email to Bruce. 

Bruce to send Jane at Remarkables Park Primary School a blurb for publicizing FCA and she will 
ensure that something appears in their newsletter every month. 

Secretary to write to Remarkables park thanking them for use of hall for transport meeting. 

5. Next Meeting is Wednesday 22 November 2017 
6. Meeing closed at 9 15pm 

 


